ST ALBANS NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PLAN

The Board received an update of the urban renewal projects currently being implemented in
accordance with the St Albans Neighbourhood Improvement Plan.

Board members advised that the Edgeware village is difficult to negotiate because of the traffic. They
asked if some remedial measures could be looked at with City Streets.

The Urban Design Team Leader advised that they have funding for urban renewal and that St Albans
was a high priority.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


